
April 26, 2022

St. Ambrose Advisor

Upcoming dates…
4/27  First Responders’ Mass
4/30  Confirmation

Bellarmine Speech meet
5/1     La Festa
5/2    No School
5/3    PTO special lunch orders

due

La Festa Raffle Ticket Sales

We will do a final count of the raffle
tickets on Friday afternoon to see

which hallway has sold the most.  Be
sure to keep an eye on Fast Direct
this weekend to see which classes

get to dress down all week next
week!!

Current numbers:
Basement floor:  858
Office floor:   924
Middle school floor:  996

Middle school had their Housewide competitions last week.  They played
Hungry Hungry Hippo and music trivia.
From Mrs. Grellner…

The weather is finally beginning to cooperate with our spring
wishes.  Many students have been coming to the office in
search of cups for water.  Please make sure your child(ren)
brings a water bottle to school everyday.

The All Things New School Survey is open until May 2.  Please
take time to complete this survey.
www.surveymonkey.com/r/EDUCATIONSURVEY2022

La Festa is this Sunday!  This is always a fabulous day!  Please
remember to sell raffle tickets and send in bottles for the bottle
blast.  If you preordered tickets and armbands, please pick
them up at the ticket booth by the rectory/deck in the middle
of the parking lot.

We have had two positive Covid cases reported in our school in
the last week.  I promised to keep you all informed.  We went a
long stretch with no cases. Cases are rising a bit in the city of
St. Louis.  When a positive case happens, I will notify the entire
class.

Please remember our 8th grade as they receive the Sacrament
of Confirmation this Saturday.  Keep them, their sponsors, and
their families in your prayers.  We are so very proud of them!

Good luck to Packie Ertmann, George Vacca, and Nathan
Khouri at the final Bellarmine Speech League meet of the
season on Saturday!

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EDUCATIONSURVEY2022

